
 

 

Vaughan Constructions Project Summary 

 

The WOW Auburn project has received the Notice of commencement earlier 

in September, which has allowed for demolition works to commence. The 

existing structure at 11-13 Percy Street, Auburn is currently being 

demolished by AWJ Civil. 

The next stage of the project involves the earthworks, inground services and 

foundation of the project. 

 


